
Western Distributor – Public Interest Test (Business Case Stage) 

The Partnerships Victoria Guidelines require that the public interest be considered at key stages of a Public Private Partnership (PPP) 
procurement process. 

A PPP is the recommended procurement approach for the Western Distributor works package of the Project, which includes the following: 

• widening of the West Gate Freeway by two lanes in each direction to provide a total of 6 lanes each way between the M80 and 
Williamstown Road, separating movements into collector distributors (3 lanes each); and 

• a new toll road connecting the West Gate Freeway to CityLink with additional access to inner urban areas and a CBD bypass provided via 
Footscray Road, Wurundjeri Way and Dynon Road), via a tunnel under Yarraville and viaduct over the Maribyrnong River and Footscray 
Road, also providing connections to the Port of Melbourne. 

A public interest test has been completed as part of the business case development to ensure that the Project will comply with public interest 
requirements set out under the Partnerships Victoria Guidelines. 

The review of the Project was conducted against the following eight elements of public interest test: 

• effectiveness; 

• accountability and transparency; 

• affected individual and communities; 

• equity; 

• public access; 

• consumer rights; 

• security; and 

• privacy. 
 

The findings of this Public Interest Test are presented in the table below. 
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